
Gagne, Michael 

From: jayne Iello <jaynelello@hotmail.com> 

Sent: ‘Saturday, January 20, 2024 11:04 AM 
To: EUT 

Subject: Please support LD 2077 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

We need to taI<e steps to make change. I think that the domino effect of the various climate change conditions 
are 

surprising all of us even the scientists! We have the technology & the know how ...we just have to prioritize the 

changes that are absolutely necessary. This is certainly not a religious, political, racial, or even economic issue 
we ALL 

need an inhabitable planet to live on!!!
\ 

I 
don't have to look far to see that climate change is hurting I\/Iaine, right here 

and right now. We ended 2023 with a 

storm that devastated our neighborhoods and rang in the new year with yet another 
that flooded our streets. These 

reminders of climate change's worsening impacts are a testament to the fact 
that we need to move off fossil fuels today. 

LD 2077 can help. I would like the state to recognize the reality of the burdens gas places 
on our environment, health, 

and wallet, and figure out a smart way to transition away from fossil fuels. I 
don't want to pay for the continued 

expansion of a system that threatens our climate. I\/Iaine can't be a climate 
leader and allow gas utilities unlimited 

growth at the same time. _ 

If the storms are this bad today, I 
can't imagine what they will look like tomorrow, in a year, or even 10 years down the 

line. But I know that I 
don't want to wait and find out what that looks like. Please support LD 2077 for 

the sake of all 

IVIaine' rs and our families.
" 

Gratefully, 

Jayne Lello 

jayne lello, 

651 north rd, 

sebec, ME
_ 

jaynelello@hotmail.com
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